From: Brian Hobbs <rebdh@channing.harvard.edu> 
Sent: Monday, October 26, 2020 22:09
To: Hu, Yao <yhu23@fredhutch.org>
Subject: Re: Manuscript for review: TOPMed red blood cell traits paper

Hello Yao,

Sorry for the delayed reply. I was confirming with Ed and Michael about the COPDGene policy. You are correct that we do not need a study-specific review, but if you can send me the final submitted version, I will send it to COPDGene publications committee for archiving.

Best,
Brian

On Thu, Oct 22, 2020 at 10:08 PM Hu, Yao <yhu23@fredhutch.org> wrote:
Dear Brian,
 
Thank you very much for the edits. For study-specific review, my understanding is that COPDGene does not require that. Am I understanding it right?
 
Thanks,
Yao

